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Making in person voting a requirement for conducting elections in Oregon would be 

detrimental to millions of Oregonians. It is often too difficult to attend in person voting, 

thus this measure would result in the silencing of many Oregonians. I whole heartedly 

oppose this measure and believe it would be damaging for the democratic election 

system in Oregon. 


